Woodsfield “Welcome
Home Parade”
For Vietnam Veterans

This year on Veterans Day, November 11, 2022 at 6:00 pm, the Village of
Woodsfield will be the site of a Welcome Home Parade for any service member
who served in Vietnam, or who was awarded the Vietnam Service Medal.
Although this parade is happening 50 plus years too late, we would still like to
take this opportunity to show our gratitude and thank you for your sacrifice and
service to this great nation. We will have floats available for the Veterans to
ride on, we will NOT require the Vets to march in the parade. We would ask
that even if you are a Vietnam Veteran who does not wish to ride on a float to
please still attend so that you may be a part of this celebration and so that you
can see the support that our community has for you.

If you are a Vietnam Veteran and you are planning to attend the parade we ask
that you let us know so that we can be sure we have accommodation for
everyone to ride on a float. The email address is listed below, or on our
Facebook page. If you are a business or organization that would like to donate
to help cover the cost you may contact us at the email address listed below, or
on Facebook.

To All Veterans we say “Thank You for Your Service” and may God Bless You

and may God continue to Bless the U.S.A!!!!

Email us at Woodsfieldveteransparade@gmail.com
Facebook page; Woodsfield Welcome Home Parade for Vietnam Veterans




